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MEMBERSHIPS…… MEMBERSHIPS ARE DUE 

FOR RENEWAL FOR THE 2013 – 2014 SEASON.  

Remember to get yours in BEFORE 31 July  if 

you intend to compete at our Championship 

Show in August                                            

Internet banking is available…….. 

BANK: WESTPAC 
ACC: 155190 

 

Please make sure you post in a copy of your bank deposit receipt with 
your paperwork. NO RECEIPT – NO PAPERWORK PROCESSED  
 
Please use your name & member number as statement reference.  
 
 
 
               

 

THE PHPA ARE VERY FORTUNATE TO HAVE THE 

SUPPORT OF T & T GRAINS FOR THIS SHOW SEASON. 



T & T GRAINS ARE SPONSORING THE                              

‘SUPREME CHAMPION PINTO EXHIBIT’ 

AT EACH OF THE ‘HI POINT’ SHOWS THIS YEAR THE 

PINTO AWARDED ‘SUPREME CHAMPION PINTO’ WILL 

RECEIVE A LOVELY SASH AND WILL BE PRESENTED 

WITH A BAG OF T & T GRAINS OWN SPECIALIZED 

HORSE FEED. 

IT IS VERY GENEROUS OF T & T GRAINS TO SUPPORT 

ASOCIATIONS SUCH AS OURS. PLEASE SUPPORT ANY 

BUSINESS OR COMPANY THAT GIVES OUR ASSN SUPPORT. 

T & T GRAINS ARE LOCATED AT: 
 

23 Enterprise Drive, BEAUDESERT, QLD 4285 

www.tntgrains.com 

 

 

                                      PHPA CHAMPIONSHIP SHOW       

                                      AUGUST 10 & 11  

****************************************************************    

Entries CLOSE 26 JULY – we will accept late entries or entries on the day but a $25 LATE FEE 

will be applicable                 

We will be needing volunteers to help set up the rings, to steward, to help in the office etc;  

we will also require an ‘M.C.’ for the weekend…all assistance is welcome. 

If there are any husbands, boyfriends, Uncles or Granddads out there that are happy to lend 

a hand on the mike or help shift and set up equipment in the arena on either (or both) days 

please let us know. 

If you would like to sponsor one of the garlands for our Challenges or a trophy for Champion, 

Reserve Champion, Hi Point or Runner Up Hi Point, or donate a prize or prizes for any other 

class or classes please give Sandie a call on 0448434142 or email: SANDSJ@bigpond.com 
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We would also welcome any donations for class prizes and raffle goods. 

Let us know what you would like to do to help make this year’s show another great weekend 

for the members – any help is most appreciated   

We are also planning on holding a BBQ at the showgrounds on Saturday evening – if anyone 

is keen to bring a BBQ, pick up the tongs and flip some snags and help make this happen 

please let us know that you will be available. 

We are also pleased to announce that Sam & Dale Lindley will be our EVENT ORGANISERS 

for the show this year. In the past both Sam and Dale have been invaluable to the PHPA at 

show time. They have worked tirelessly in the office and arena to help make the 2 days run 

smoothly in previous years and it will be a pleasure to have their experience, enthusiasm and 

cheerful faces back again this year. Sam will be manning the office primarily while Dale will 

be keeping things running in the arena. Sam will require some help in the office and is asking 

for anyone who can give some time to assist, as well she is asking for stewards in the rings to 

help with handing out ribbons and recording results. Dale will appreciate any help with 

shifting the performance equipment into and out of the arenas so please let us know where 

and when you can help out.  

We would like to have our Judges, Photographer, office staff, stewards etc well looked after 

over the weekend so if anyone would like to contact Sandie and let her know if they can bake 

a cake or cookies or make a plate or two of sandwiches for morning /afternoon tea and 

lunches for our volunteers it would be greatly appreciated. The regular caterer will be there 

also for all other food and drink requirements. 

BEHIND THE SCENES: The PHPA have already been hard at work getting things ready for 

this year’s show. We are pleased to say that sponsorship, donations and support have 

already started coming in thanks to the efforts of the committee and some fabulous, 

dedicated members  

A big ‘Thank You’ goes to Teresa Koffal and her Aunt Val for their  ‘behind the scenes’ efforts 

on behalf of the PHPA, they have secured some great support from local businesses who 

have been happy to donate prizes for the show again this year. Each year Teresa & Val work 

tirelessly to bring in as many sponsors as they possibly can. 

Cottones Discount Feed Shed will be supporting the PHPA Championship show again this 

year. Doris and the team will be donating some fantastic goods for prizes this year and will be 

offering their ‘free delivery’ service to any competitor who will be attending the show for the 

weekend – if you would like to order hay or feed for your stay at the grounds please 

remember you can call Cottones, order and pay for your requirements and have your order 

delivered free on Friday Aug 9 to the stable block, Sandie will be there to receive your order 

and have it ready for you to collect when you arrive. This was a great service last year and 

we are pleased that Cottones will be doing the same this year. Please show your appreciation 

by going to https://www.facebook.com/cottonesdiscounted.feedshed?ref=ts&fref=ts  and ‘liking’ 

their page if you have not already done so   
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‘Pohlmans’ Nursery 171 Redbank Rd, Gatton QLD 4343 will also be donating some lovely 

plants to be used for our photo booth area again this year - it is wonderful to have the support 

of local businesses. http://www.pohlmans.com.au/ 

                                                           

 

Porters Plainland Hotel - Cnr Warrego Hwy & Laidley-Plainland Road, PLAINLAND, QLD, 

4341 Ph: (07) 5465 6547  have also generously donated a voucher t o the PHPA for the show, 

a big thanks goes to Michael at Plainlands Hotel http://www.plainlandhotel.com/  

Thanks to Teresa & Val for contacting Michael on behalf of the PHPA  

 

Horseland Ipswich have very generously offered to sponsor the Trophy Rugs for our ‘Overall 

Hi Point’ winners for 2013. Please show your appreciation to Katie and the team by visiting 

them when you next need saddlery, clothing or grooming supplies if you can.  Remember 

Horseland also mails out orders if you can’t get into their shop.                                                       

Go to https://www.facebook.com/pages/Horseland-Ipswich/361764099513?fref=ts and click ‘like’. 

http://www.horseland.com.au/supplies-equipment-shop-horseland-ipswich.html  1 Pine Street, 

Ipswich, ph:  (07) 3281 0300 

 

 WestVETS have very generously donated 

funds to the PHPA to help assist with the expenses of the show, we thank them very much for 

their support. 
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Leanne & Dan Kelly have very generously donated 2 Discount Vouchers for the service fee to 

LND Platinums White Night 

 

 

http://www.dunsplashinstud.com/    

A big thank you to Lucy of Dunsplashin Stud for sponsoring a number of the 

Hi Point Trophies  

 

 The Peak Pub for donating a raffle prize  

http://www.dunsplashinstud.com/


 

 

‘OFFICIAL PHOTOGRAPHER’ 

@ 

PHPA CHAMPIONSHIP SHOW 2013 

 

Val will be in attendance on 10 & 11 August at Gatton Indoor arena 

for the PHPA Championship show. A full range of options for your 

photography requirements is available – from a single photo to a 

disc complete with all images taken of your Pinto. 

‘OUTLAW PHOTOS’ is offering a very generous package deal to 

PHPA members: 

All images of your Pinto from day one on a disc for $50 

 OR  

All images of your Pinto from both days on a disc for $80 

Contact details: 0438 786 692 or go to:    http://outlawstud.webs.com/ 

 

http://outlawstud.webs.com/

